
AMERICAN LEGION POST #19 
56 Airport Drive, P.O. Box 292 

Bristol, Vermont 05443 
January 28, 2025 

Town of Bristol 
ATTN: Town Administrator 
P.O. Box 249 
Bristol, Vermont 05443 

RE: Annual Above and Beyond Award 

Dear Valerie: 

American Legion Post 19 is soliciting nominations for our annual award to recognize volunteers and 

public employees for going above and beyond normal expectations in the performance of their duties. 

We need your assistance in providing nominations for this award. This nomination can be in letter 
format describing why this individual is deserving of this award. If you know of other organizations this letter 
should go to, either make a copy to give to them or contact me to mail them a copy. 

The Legion is not restricting the number of nominations or honorees. Our Executive Board will 
determine who will be presented these awards. These awards will be presented on Saturday, March 8, 2025, at 
our annual Legion Birthday Dinner. 

We would like your nominations at the Legion No Later Than February 14, 2025. 

If you have questions or need clarification, please contact me at 453-3818 (w), 453-7663 (h) or email at 
ronaldllarose@gmail.com. 

Some of the previous recipients were the Gordon Brown Family, Brian Fox, George Smith, Roy 
LaRose, M/M Russell Baker, Jim Rivers, Brenda Boutin, Eleanor Scully, James Goodyear, Peter Bouvier, Brett 
LaRose, Wayne Preston, Kevin LaRose, Alan Clark, Denny Cota, Ted Lylis, Todd Goodyear, Connie LaRose, 
Peg Casey, Porter Knight, Eric Forand, Brenda Barsalou, Valarie Capels, and William Finger. 

We thank you in advance for considering this award for your personnel. 

Sincerely, 

RONALD L. LAROSE 
Commander 


